
Public Notice 

Town of West Brookfield Massachusetts 

Public Hearing-North Main Street Sidewalk Construction Tree Removal Project 

 

June 24, 2018 

 

On July 26, 2018 at 6:30 pm at the West Brookfield Town Hall located at 2 East Main Street, 

West Brookfield, the Town of West Brookfield, Massachusetts will be conducting a Public 

Hearing concerning the potential removal of town public shade trees that have been identified 

as dying and or hazardous to the public.   

 

The purpose of the hearing is to provide West Brookfield residents the opportunity to discuss 

the planned removal of these trees.  A list of the shade trees that will be discussed at the 

hearing has been posted at the West Brookfield Town Hall outside kiosk, the West Brookfield 

Post Office and on the West Brookfield Web Page.  All public shade trees identified for removal 

have been posted on the trees.   

 

Please contact Jim DiMaio, West Brookfield Tree Warden at 774-200-9726 if you have questions 

or concerns 

 
 


